
COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

December 16, 2020 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases today:   2 
 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 
we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 
directly at 410-641-4400. 

 


